CEDAR COVE NEWSLETTER



MARK YOUR CALENDAR:

July 4th Parade – 2:45 pm, gather in front of 1618 Willow

Annual Cove Picnic Meeting

Sunday, August 18 at 4:00 pm Raindate: August 25

Cove Island (off Bayshore Drive)
Flyer with details later

<u>In Remembrance</u>

Doris King - 1711 Cedar Point

NOTE: There will be an estate sale on 7/11, 12 & 13 - watch for traffic

WELCOME TO NEW NEIGHBORS

John & Ann Stauffer - 1539 Cedar Point

Dave & Shauna Shepherd -1538 Willow



SUMMERTIME REMINDER:

COVE SPEED LIMIT -- DRIVE SLOWLY! --

Police Contacts FYI:

Cedar Point Police: 419-627-2345 Sandusky Police Department (SPD) -

Non-emergency: 419-627-5863; Emergency: 911

CEDAR COVE BOARD -

Secretary - Erline Trsek 419-502-7503 Treasurer - Christine Mack 419-656-5197 Trustees/Committee Chairs:

Dave Foster 419-625-5111 (Streets/Island)
John Melching 419-656-6902 (Picnic)
Lou Schultz 614-560-0231 (Beach)
Randy Stineman 216-538-8877 (Marina)
Doug White 440-570-6242 (Island)

Cove email: cedarcoveassociation@gmail.com Cove Website: www.cedarpointcove.com

BOARD UPDATES:

--BEACH -

- -- No glass or motorized vehicles allowed on beach.
- -- Please remove doggie waste & deposit trash or recycle items appropriately. DO NOT place drift wood, fish or floating articles in the trash cans.
- -- Joel & Judy do a great job of cleaning the beach but be a good neighbor and help out when possible.

--ISLAND - Island storage is intended for seasonal boats & boat trailers only and must be clearly MARKED with owner's NAME. The Association is not liable for any damage to stored items. Please help to clear weeds around your stored item. The Board is looking into obtain stones for entry driveway to alleviate muddy areas.

NOTE: The Island gate should be LOCKED when not in use - please help to maintain this security.

<u>STREETS</u>: Repair work on many holes and widening of Sunset cul-de-sac expected by early August.

High lake water level may cause some sewers to overflow to street - please clean up as needed. Beach buoys also closer to shore - use caution.

THANKS TO:

--KENJI SANDERS for removing & storing no-wake buoys last fall and THANKS to DOUG WHITE for returning them to the Bay this spring.